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SUMMARY: 
 
 
The following item was approved by the College of Graduate Studies and Research and is 
reported to Council for information. 

 
1. Termination of Postgraduate Diploma (PGD) in Computer Science. Under Council’s 

procedures for academic unit and curricular changes, the College of Graduate Studies and 
Research has the authority to approve the creation or deletion of a field where a master’s 
program exists. The termination of the PGD in Computer Science was approved by the 
College of Graduate Studies and Research graduate programs committee at its meeting on 
February 9, 2015. Notification of the termination is included in this report for Council’s 
benefit and records.  
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